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Comments: To whom it may concern,

It saddens my heart to know allowing electric bicycles may become a real threat to Missouri trail heads. Being a

nurse I am not apathetic to those who may have the inability to experience the wonders and beauty these

locations have to offer. However consider this many of the people that are being claimed to have improved

access to these wonders if afforded the opportunity to use electronic bicycles indeed would not have physical

capabilities to safely use such equipment. 

I am concerned of further pollution and damage to these trails as well. With increase motor use, electric, gas or

other pollution from machinery and human waste will alter the natural beauty and wonder in which being claimed

to attempt greater access for the public. 

Regards,

Andrea


